sai seva sangh

December Newsletter - 2023

Sai Seva Sangh Moosapet, Hyderabad.

Innovation Mela by The Soham Academy



On December 02, 2023 The Soham Academy organized an Innovative Mela where students, with the guidance of their trainer, undertook numerous models of Robotics.

Virtual session with Tech Mahindra Employees

On December 04, 2023 Our students actively participated in a virtual session alongside Tech Mahindra employees, delivering insightful talks on topics such as women's empowerment, food wastage, and the importance of nutrition. The session encouraged interactive discussions between the students and employees.

Visit by Smart MS



On December 05, 2023 SMART IMS team visited the school and was greeted with a guard of honor. Children demonstrated their skills in martial arts and dance, and a few shared personal life journeys. The guests interacted with students, providing motivation for them to become entrepreneur in their interested area and pursue their goals diligently.

Gun shooting Competition at District Level





"On December 06, 2023, four students excelled in the gun shooting competition organized by the government sports academy themed 'Gun for Glory,' securing two first positions, one second position, and one third position."

Menstrual hygiene workshop by Helping Hand Foundation





On December 9, 2023, the Helping Hand Foundation shared information on menstrual hygiene as part of Project Gulab.

Stall at Infosys Company



On December 13, 2023

Post-exams, students enjoyed a well-deserved break by enthusiastically engaging in making and packaging savory items, chutney powders, etc.

These efforts were directed towards setting up a stall at Infosys company.

FA-3 Exams



From December 13-15, 2023
Formative Assessment 3 exams
were conducted, providing students
with a crucial opportunity to
demonstrate their understanding
and skills.

Vikram Rao & Kamalakar's Visit



On December 14, 2023 Mr. Kamalakar Director, founder of shivananda rehabilitation home and Mr. Vikram Rao Visited the organization. The children showcased their skills in dance and martial arts.

Magic Show conducted by Jadavpur University Alumni







December 16, 2023 We express our sincere thanks to the members of the "Jadavpur University Alumni Association-Hyderabad Chapter" for their generous donation of seven library bookshelves and for arranging a delightful magic show for the students.

Dr. Ravi Bathina's Inspiring Visit

On December 22, 2023 Dr. Ravi Bathina, one of the founders of Sai Seva Sangh, graced the school with his presence. The staff and students of the organization are extremely grateful to him and his family for their invaluable contributions. During the visit, students showcased their talents in dance and martial arts, while those from 9th and 10th grades presented a detailed explanation of a few topics in biology and a PPT on India's unity in diversity.

Kids fashion show at Hitex

For Social cause

On December 23, 2023 Around 35 students from the 6th, 7th, and 8th classes took part in the largest kids fashion week show worldwide and also performed classical dance, hosted at HITEX.

Guinness world Record Organised by Bharath Arts Academy





On December 24, 2023 Five students from our school joined 3,782 artists in a Kuchipudi dance performance, securing a spot in the Guinness World Records. The event, organized by the Bharath Arts Academy, took place at GMC Balyogi Stadium. Gachibowli.

Christmas Celebrations



On December 25, 2023 Christmas was celebrated with enthusiasm and cheer. Students danced to the song "Jingle Bells ". Chocolates, cakes and gifts were distributed to the children.

Santa Claus embodies generosity, spreading joy through his benevolent spirit. Much like Santa Claus, Mrs. Runjhun Chandra graced us on the 24th, radiating kindness, compassion, and boundless love for the children. She not only spoke to them personally, unraveling their heartfelt wishes, but on Christmas Day, she embraced each child with warmth as she lovingly distributed the gifts, leaving an indelible mark of joy in their hearts

Dr. Anupama's Workshop on "Overcoming the fear of speaking in English ".

On December 27,2023 Dr. Anupama, an ex student of Sri Satya Sai Institute of Higher Learning, Anantapur conducted a Workshop on "Overcoming the fear of speaking in English ".

She addressed students' concerns like shyness, fear of ridicule, grammatical mistakes, pronunciation. Following this, she explained about nouns, pronouns, helping verbs, and verbs propositions.



She further encouraged the students to apply their knowledge by writing 20 to 30 sentences using these parts of speech.

"Grateful for the invaluable support from donors and well-wishers, we extend heartfelt thanks for enabling Year filled with educational milestones. Wishing all a New Year brimming with joy, prosperity, and continued blessings."



Sai Seva Sangh

Moosapet, Hyderabad.

Contact us: 9989928551 / 552 email: saisevasangh99@gmail.com aruna.pradeep@sss.org Follows us









